
 
 
 
 

City of Philadelphia 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

CORRECTED NOTICE 
 

 
 

        December 9, 2010   
 
The Joint Committees on the Environment and Transportation & 
Public Utilities of the Council of the City of Philadelphia held a public 
hearing on September 28, 2010 on Resolution No. 100515, entitled 
“Resolution authorizing City Council’s Joint Committees on Transportation 
and Public Utilities and the Environment to hold hearings on the economic 
and environmental impacts that hydraulic drilling of Marcellus Shale will 
have on Philadelphia and the surrounding region.” Contrary to a previously 
published notice that was in error, an additional public hearing pursuant to 
the Resolution will not be held on December 15, 2010. However, the Joint 
Committees on the Environment and Transportation & Public Utilities 
will hold a public meeting on Wednesday, December 15, 2010, at 1:00 
PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to consider action pursuant to Resolution No. 
100515. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Michael A. Decker 
        Chief Clerk 
 


